
Road Notice: 

Due to the warmer weather, the Town of Greenfield will impose a 7-ton weight restriction road ban 

starting Tuesday, February 6, 2024, in conjunction with the La Crosse County (county trunk highways 

only) road ban. Not all roads will be marked with signage but will include all town roads. Thank you. 


